
DYC met in January meeting and after sharing what's going on at their parishes, the

teens learned about a way to prayerfully discern as a group called "Spiritual

Listening." Spiritual listening is a tool that was first used with the Jesuits as a way of

discerning how the Holy Spirit is working within a group. It is a tool that Pope

Francis has also encouraged to be used throughout the 2021-2024 global Synod

process. The teens discerned their gifts and talents and how they can use them for

their parishes and schools. 

Notes from Last Meeting

DYC
Diocese of Gary's Youth Council

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 ,  2 0 2 3

We will continue our conversation about our "big idea" for DYC. This is a very short update!

Don't forget to turn in your permission forms! Even if you are 18, your parents still need to

complete a permission form for each meeting. Thank you! 

Can't make it? Make sure you let Vicky know! Thanks!

Next meeting: Sunday, February 26, 1-3:00 PM
Happy February!



FOR FEBRUARY 26, 2023

DYC ONLINE
PERMISSION FORM

Diocese of Gary Office for Youth Ministry
Oficina de la Diócesis de Gary para el Ministerio de Jóvenes




For the February 26, 2023 DYC Meeting
Para la reunión del DYC del 26 de febrero de 2023

Complete the online permission form by February 24.
Completen el formulario de permiso en línea antes del 24 de febrero.

If you have any questions, please email Vicky at
vhathaway@dcgary.org

Si tiene alguna pregunta, envíe un correo electrónico Vicky en
vhathaway@dcgary.org

Parents/Guardians, go to:
Padres, diríjase a:

https://bit.ly/DYCFeb23

https://dioceseofgary.jotform.com/223315228061850

